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Thursday 20th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 3 visit to the Natural History Museum, Tring 

 
We have booked a workshop session at the Natural History Museum in Tring on Wednesday 23rd April. We 
will also spend some time looking at the exhibits in the museum. The focus of our visit will be skeletons to 
support our learning in Science this term. 

 
Both Year 3 classes will be at the museum from 10am until 11.45pm. We will return to school in time for 
lunch as normal. 

 
There is no cost for this trip, but the museum has asked for a £2 voluntary contribution from each child to 
support the education programme at the museum. This can be brought in on the morning of the 23rd. We 
also need additional parental support. If you are able to come and help on the trip, please let us know via 
the Gateway. We will then contact you to make arrangements. 

 
Thank you for all your support. 

 

Mrs Ing and Miss Stevens 
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